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Dear Children, 

Covid-19 Update 

 

I hope that you are still working hard and being good for your Mums and Dads. In 

particular, I hope that you are keeping your bedrooms nice and tidy. Mums and Dads 

have a lot to do at the moment so this would really help them out. 

 

Prime Minister Boris announced yesterday that Years 2,3,4 and 5 will not be coming 

back to school before at least September. This made me very sad as I am missing you 

so much. However, we need to keep you safe and wait for this nasty virus to go away. I 

wish I knew Harry Potter as I bet he could do a magic spell to make it go away. If any 

of you know Harry please could you give him a ring and ask him to magic the virus away. 

 

Today we are interviewing for a new teacher. This is because we are growing in size in 

Key stage 2. There will be more classes in September. We are doing the interviews via 

a video. We would normally ask them to teach a class but we can’t do that at the 

moment so we are asking them to teach Mrs Spanos, Mrs Brittain and Miss Humpage. I 

think that they will be very naughty pupils don’t you? When I have spoken to all of the 

candidates I have told them that they must be caring, fun and kind to my children. You 

deserve the best! I will let you know who we pick soon. 

 

Have a fun day and don’t forget to work hard. 

 

Love  

Ms Clacy 

 

 


